
December 27, 1)77 

Mr. l'Hhran Hoplamazian 
17381 11agnolia Park~-1ay 
Southfi ld, Hi.chigan 48075 

Dear Mr. Hoplamazian: 

We greatly apprec1ate the renewal of your 

Ste~ardship of St. Vartan, and your gif~ of $100 

for that purpose. 

Also, thank you for your $10.00 donation for 

our Diocesan Christmas Seal. 

Our Receipt Number 28055 is enclos d. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


